
Subject: FW: 16, Park Parade 
 
 
 
From:  
Sent: 08 July 2012 09:55 
To: Rudman, Grace 
Subject: RE: 16, Park Parade 
 
Dear Mrs Rudman, 
 
I'm writing concerning the 'Sale Of Alcohol 24 Hours Application' for 16, Park Parade. 
It is highly untoward to give this licence, reason being we have quite a few alcoholics in 
Rucklidge Avenue, 3 of which sit on the bench by the Pocket Park every day, passing out 
regularly and having to be picked up by ambulances. There is broken glass everywhere and a 
lot of rubbish resulting from their behaviour. Hence, we don't need to have more alcohol 
readily available 24 hours per day. There are already 5 pawnshops in the High Street that 
reflect the desperation of people in this area; we don't need more soul destroying substances. 
Many thanks for your comprehension, 
 
Please treat my personal details including my address as CONFIDENTIAL   
Please do not pass my details on to the applicant or any third party 
   
 

Rucklidge Avenue 
 
 


